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Special Board Meeting 

February 9, 2021 
 
 

 
The meeting was called to order at 4:00 by Board President Ayla Miller. In attendance were: 
Cody Lehman, Jessica Herr, Alayna Harrell, Cheyenne Bastian-Brown, Emily O’Brien, Emma 
Musser, Michael Brammer, Alexandra Barzydlo, Ayla Miller, Mark Anderson, Sherisa Nailor, 
Doug Masser, Nathan Schanbacher, Ron Frederick, David Steinfelt, Renee Cambruzzi, Cliff 
Wallace, Doug Brown, Jodie Hoover, Sarah Sparks, and Amy Kline. 
 
Alexandra Barzydlo gave the CDE/LDE Committee Report. Masser moved to vote on approving 
the next 19 CDE/LDE events as virtual contests in the future. Implied second. There was no 
discussion. Brown/Harrell moved to concur. Motions Passed. 
 
There was a general discussion on virtual platforms to be used, as well as the number of adults 
with clearances needed if any, when the events would be held and additional thoughts.  
 
Brammer discussed the Charter of the U School. Recommendation to move forward with their 
charter. This will be discussed further at the next meeting.  
 
Brammer announced that Annette Gray is stepping down as the Northern Region Coordinator 
as of April 1st. The search for someone to fill the position will begin soon.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:53 PM. The next meeting will be held on Friday, March 5th, 
2021. 
 
Sincerely,   
 
Mike Brammer – Executive Director  

 
Jessica Herr – FFA State Secretary 

 

 
 
 


